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Recent News

Program Director’s Message
Greetings, and welcome to a new semester!  We had 
an exciting fall, and we are looking forward to all the 
great work our department will do this spring.  Theses 
are being written, our graduate students are presenting 
their work at conferences, and more.

Thank you to the faculty and student body for all their 
hard efforts this semester.  Wishing you the best for 
the rest of the Spring term! - Dr. Jeff Johnson

Graduate faculty member Dr. Margaret Manchester, 
along with Dr. Stephanie Boeninger from the English 
Department, took a group of undergraduate students 
abroad for the DWC’s Civ London Program.  

Keep up with their travels, and check out their awesome 
pictures on instgram - @civ_london

Covid-19 Update
An Update on Our Program’s Response Plan to the 
Covid-19 Pandemic 

Providence College began requiring booster shots at 
the beginning of this Spring ‘22 semester in an effort to 
keep campus open and safe.  Masks have been declared 
optional, though it is still up to the discretion of the 
professor  to require masks in the classroom.

All Covid-19 policies and reqirements continue to apply to 
all Graduate students and Graduate courses.

For more information about Covid-19 on campus, visit 
https://www.providence.edu/coronavirus/ 

Stay connected: @pchistorydept @PCHistoryDept @PCHistoryDept
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Upcoming Events

This March, the Department of History and Classics will be inducting 
23 students, six of whom are graduate students, into the colleges Phi 
Alpha Theta chapter, Alpha-Epsilon-Xi.  Dr. Constance Rousseau, the 
Faculty Advisor for Phi Alpha Theta, is excited to be able to continue 
this long-standing tradition even in the face of the on-going pandemic.  
Established in 1921, this honor society promotes the study of History 
through the encouragement of research, good teaching, publication, 
and the exchange of ideas among historians and students of History.  

Phi Alpha Theta

Congratulations to the new members!

Summer Courses
Session I

Session II

HIS 629: Modern Middle East 
Dr. V. Erginbas

HIS 523: The American West 
Dr. J. Johnson

HIS 581: Europe Since 1945 
Dr. M. Dowling

For more information about our offered 
courses, visit our Programs & Courses site 
at https://graduate-history.providence.edu/
program-and-courses/

If you have any questions about the 
Graduate History Program, or would like 
some more information about the program, 
please email us at history2@providence.edu, 
or call at 401.865.2753
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Join us on Tuesday, March 15 at  5:30pm for the Graduate 
History Program’s  Virtual Info Session.

Phi Alpha Theta Induction

Graduate History Spring Virtual Info Session

The Graduate History Program will host its semiannual information 
session in a few weeks. The goal of this event is to help prospective 

students learn more about the program.  Please consider attending the 
session if you are interested in learning more about the curriculum, 

in-class experience, application process, or have any other questions. 

All attendees will have their application fee waived. 

Register online at 
https://apply.providence.edu/register/

history2022


